Santa Rosa Quilt Guild
Minutes
QUILTATHON DAY
February 4, 2016

President Jim Jensen called the meeting to order at 9:59 a.m.

Announcements

In order to give members as much sewing time as possible, the business portion of
this meeting was kept brief.

Any member who needs a letter for a tax-deductible donation to the Guild should mail
their completed form to Norma Viglienzone for any donation for 2015. This task is
actually performed by the corresponding secretary, who is Norma this year. Any
donations for 2016 can be given to Norma at a meeting or mailed to her. Her address
can be found in the membership directory.

Vicki David discussed upcoming TSW.

Committee Reports

Block of the Month - Diana Roberts displayed completed new blocks. A total of 44
blocks were received with Sharon Fry receiving 22 and Ann Smith receiving 22 after a
raffle. The Block of the Month committee wished to thank everyone who made blocks.

UFO- On the first meeting of March bring your UFO and $5. You will have until
September to finish your UFO. If you complete your UFO, you get your $5 back and a
surprise as well.

A fat quarter was won by Fran Threewit

Sew A Row - Genelle Voorhees discussed new starter blocks available and on display
at meeting. Members encouraged to participate.

Challenge - Carol Behlke announced the new challenge for the Guild members is a
"four seasons" theme this year. Completed quilts are due in August 2016.

Programs - Jan Nilsen discussed upcoming workshops. Spots are remaining in some
workshops. Ann Shaw workshop is full.

Hospitality - Carolle LeMonnier announced the delicious variety of soups for lunch at
today's meeting.
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Opportunity Quilt - Patricia Kearns said the opportunity quilt is currently at
Copperfield's Book store. Ticket sales are high. Need volunteers for shifts to sell
tickets.

Library - Sharon Fry briefly discussed a new acquisitions.

Membership - Jim Jensen announced for the Membership Committee that the 2016
Membership Roster is available in printed form for anyone interested at today's
meeting.

Valley Fire Quilts - Jan Westerman stated that today's meeting was the last day to drop
off Valley Fire Quilt donations.

Jim Jensen welcomed new member Carol Elliott.
Show & Tell

Laura Barrett, Nancy Stedman, and Janice Tonkin discussed Quiltathon set up and
stations for different jobs.

Kay Hartman and Kathy Rathbun won nametag raffle.

Meeting adjourned at 10:27 am.
FINAL

Becky Stanley
Secretary
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